

YEAR 2'S

MEWSLETTER

Date

Spring 2

Class news

Welcome back! We hope that you had an enjoyable and restful half term break. We have an exciting and busy term ahead.

This half term's theme is 'Truthfulness'. During community time in our classes and assembly time, we will be sharing stories about how being truthful is a way of being respectful and responsible.

Our PSHE theme for this half term is 'Healthy Me'. Please take a look at our knowledge organiser to see what we will be learning about. We will also be making healthy wraps in D&T and we are sure the children will enjoy creating their own healthy combination of ingredients!

We are looking forward to seeing which children will achieve their 150 Dojo points and receive their next special certificate in Friday celebration assembly.

We are very excited for the upcoming half term ahead!

Mrs Tutt, Mrs Smith and Miss Walker

Upcoming events

Thursday 7th MarchWorld Book Day

Friday 8th March-

Year 2 Educational Visit to Banham Zoo

Friday 15th March-Comic Relief

Friday 22nd March (8.50- 9.20am)-

Come and Read Session

Friday 22nd March -

School 'Festival of Light' Discos - PTFA event

TTRS

You should have received your login details for TT Rockstars during the last week of this half term. We hope that you are enjoying trying it at home. If you have any questions, or would like any additional support, please speak to your teacher.

What we're learning

English

In Talk for Writing, we will be learning about how to write a non-chronological information report, based on the text 'Meerkats.'

Maths

In Maths, we will be learning about length and height, moving onto mass, capacity and temperature.

Science

Our enquiry question for Science is 'How do plants grow and stay healthy?'

History

Our enquiry question for History is 'How have Rosa Parks and Edith Cavell made the world a better place?'

Learning at Home

Thank you so much for being so engaged with learning at home over the past half term. The children have really enjoyed looking at each other's home learning each Friday. We look forward to seeing this continue this half term. Remember, to help the class teacher know which tasks have been completed we need parents to date and sign each box when tasks are done and then return the paper copy to the class teacher each Friday. Not all tasks require a piece of work, so signing the sheet helps the the class teacher know that the task has been completed.

Additionally, if your child has anything that they are proud of as an out of school activity- please do also share this on Class Dojo so that it can be shared with their class community